
BEACH REPORT FACTS 
 

 The Stockton University Coastal Research Center (CRC) was created after Hurricane 
Gloria (1985) caused extensive damage to the New Jersey coast. The state and local 
governments were denied restoration funding by FEMA due to a lack of damage-
confirming data on the beaches.

https://stockton.edu/coastal-research-center/njbpn/reports.html

